
June 5, 2020 
 
Hello Family and Friends, 
 
It has been such a pleasure to see you and your loved ones having outdoor visits. I hope that 
everyone will have had an opportunity to have a visit by the end of next week. 
 
There has been some confusion and questions about visitation since the media announced the 
changes to hospital visitation. Public Health recommendations for Long Term Care Homes 
remains restricted to outdoor visits only. The exception being indoor visits for compassionate 
and End-of-Life reasons only. We do not anticipate this changing anytime soon. 
 
For those of you who have a loved one on Faith Lane and Hope Haven, the current physician 
is retiring as of June 26th. We are currently recruiting and it’s looking positive that we will have 
another physician shortly. We will send an introduction once employment is confirmed. 
 
The air conditioner installation has now been confirmed for Tuesday to Friday next week. We 
will have extra fans on the affected neighbourhoods during that time. 
 
As always, please feel free top reach out to any member of the Leadership Team with any 
questions you may have. 
 

 
 
Kim Rohm 
Administrator 
krohm@extendicare.com 
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